
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

REQUESTFOR CSD-04-016429-D OF LOT 206, PLS-232
1 message

April Baltar <baltarapril@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 1, 2023 at 3:37 PM
To: "lmb@denr.gov.ph" <lmb@denr.gov.ph>, "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good Day Ma'am and Sir,
 I would like to request in your humble office the issuance of CSD-04-016429-D of Lot 206, PLS-232 in Bgy. Retac, Roxas
Palawan. It will be used as reference in the conduct of Survey by our private surveyor. I am hoping for your kind
consideration on this matter. Thank you so much.

Yours truly

April Nablea Baltar
Roxas, Palawan
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